
 

 

STAFF REPORT  
 
 
TO:    Grants and Community Facilities Subcommittee 
 
FROM:   Mike Tasman-Jones 
 
DATE:   15 September 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Grants from Rates Workshop 10 October 2005 
 
 

 
 
The workshop on the Grants from Rates scheme made the following 
recommendations: 
 

 Give guidance on the average amounts allocated for each category on both the 
guide and the application form  

 

 Note that amounts applied for exceed amounts available 
 

 Meetings will be in committee 
 

 A roughly equitable selection of applications will be sent to each Subcommittee 
member to report back on at the allocations meeting. 

 

 Museums will be separated from Grants from Rates for the 2006/2007 year 
 
Attached is the draft guide and application incorporating discussed changes and 
some suggested alterations to category allocations.  
 
 
 
 
M Tasman-Jones 
Community and Recreation Advisor 


